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This is truly a non issue for the safety of Oregonians.  The making of tools in ones 

own home has been done since colonial times. Our ability to craft, innovate, and 

create tools to help our families protect ourselves, to harvest food, and to learn 

valuable skills should not be infringed on for a few peoples fears.  Please send this 

bill to the circular file and leave it there were it belongs.  
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